
 
 

     

      1st and 2nd Class – June Review 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Below is a brief overview of what we got up to during June: 

 

Numeracy 

During Numeracy this month, we worked on our problem-solving skills. Along with 

this we did revision of some key concepts we learned this year. First and Second 

Class made a maths trail using the local environment as a form of revision.   

 

 

Literacy  

During literacy this month, we looked at some grammar. We revised adjectives, 

plurals and tenses. We also looked at some real and silly words. As well as this 

we focused on our handwriting. Second Class are doing well with their cursive 

handwriting while First Class are progressing very well with their pre-cursive 

programme. 

 



 
 

 

 

Gaeilge 

 

During Gaeilge this month we learned about ‘Caitheamh Aimsire’ and we learned 

about some of our summer clothing - sciorta, culaith shnámha, bríste gairid, 

spéaclaí gréine, t-léine, cóta, bríste, lámhainní, gúna agus hata. We also looked at 

‘Ar Saoire’.  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

SESE 

  

 

 

Physical Education – Cumann na mBunscol  

Well done to our Woodstock ETNS team who competed in the Cumann na 

mBunscol competition. A special well done to James who took home gold in the 

80m sprint! A super achievement, well done James! 

 

School Tour 

Below are some pictures from our tour in Greenan Maze. We had a great day 

filled with fun and adventure.  

 

During SESE this month, we completed a STEM 

project over the course of a couple weeks. The 

children were tasked with making a rollercoaster 

using specific materials. The children worked in 

their groups to make their projects. As scientists, 

we acknowledged the importance of the scientific 

process. There were some very impressive projects 

made. In Geography this month, the boys and girls  

made a project on a country they are interested in.  



 
 

 

This year has definitely been a busy one! I have really enjoyed teaching all the 

boys and girls in First and Second Class. They are a wonderfully bubbly and 

charismatic class. 

I hope everyone has a fun-filled and enjoyable summer and I am looking forward 

to hearing all about the stories and adventures in September!  

 

Kind regards,  

Emma 

 

 
 


